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A remote meeting of the institute before starting traditional
off-line education
The  effectiveness  and  outcome  of  the  education  system  is  an  important  issue.  It  is  no  secret  that  the
pandemic  has  become  a  reason  to  some  difficulties.  Classes  were  conducted  in  the  online  system,
depending  on  the  opportunities  and  conditions.   Everything  has  been  done  for  the  quality  and
effectiveness  of  education.  According  to  the  decision  of  the  meeting  of  the  "Republican  Commission  of
November 12, 2020, published on the official telegram of the Ministry of Higher and Secondary Specialized
Education are to be continued ". An online meeting was held on November 14, 2020 at 16:00 with the
participation of the management of the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization
Engineers and the staff of the institute.

The meeting was attended by all vice-rectors, branch directors, deans of faculties, heads of departments
and centers (all  employees of SD, administration, accounting, staff of the institute hospital,  etc.),  deputy
deans, heads of departments and all professors and teachers. Professor Umurzakov Uktam Pardaevich,
rector of the institute, put emphasis on the need for full maintenance of hygienic rules at the beginning of
the offline system. All managers of the institute are responsible for strengthening control. It was noted that
the everyone should be careful at every step. At the end of the meeting, the rector of the institute
answered questions online.
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